
Craig:  Again I am sorry to say that I have destroyed pre-1970 ministerial 
letters/bulletins.  Our storage space is limited and I am decluttering.  Also, it 
sometimes is best to forget information that is now out-dated and move on in spiritual 
growth 
 
Regards, 
Robert Boraker 
27 Nov 2018 
 


